
Missionary Sisters of Service 
 
Rev Tim Costello on ‘The Big Picture, Living in hope & awareness’ 
 
Rev Tim Costello AO is coming to Toowoomba on Sunday 22nd October at 
1:30pm.  He will be speaking at St Theresa’s Parish Centre, cnr. Campbell and 
Curzon Sts. on the topic: “The Big Picture, Living in hope & awareness”.  The 
afternoon is hosted by The Missionary Sisters of Service and their mission 
entity Highways and Byways. 

Tim Costello is one of Australia’s most respected community leaders and a 
sought-after voice on social justice issues, leadership and ethics.  Given Tim’s 
extensive life experience, he will speak with conviction on a range of social 
issues facing our world today. 

The cost of $25 includes afternoon tea (children 14 and under free).   
Bookings & Payment by Thursday October 12 using the 
following TryBooking link:  
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1082911  
or by scanning this QR code. 
All enquiries: hbqueensland@gmail.com  
 
 

 
 
The abbreviated version: 
 
Rev Tim Costello AO will speak on the topic: “The Big Picture, Living in hope & 
awareness” on Sunday 22nd October at 1:30pm at St Theresa’s, cnr. Campbell 
and Curzon Sts. Toowoomba.  Bookings & Payment by Thursday Oct. 12 using 
the TryBooking link: https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1082911  
All enquiries: hbqueensland@gmail.com  
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